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Friday 12th November 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We hope that all is well with you and your families. We have had another great week at school, the children 

are working hard and making really good progress with their learning, which is fantastic to see. 

This week we received advice from Public Health England to continue with our Amber Level measures for a 

while longer, to help minimise the spread of infection. We will write to you with any changes as soon as we 

have any information. 

Please find a reminder below of our forthcoming events: 

 15th - 19th November: Anti-bullying week - children can wear odd socks to school on Monday 15th 

November. 
 

 Friday 19th November: Children in Need - children to come to school in mufti and bring £1 each. 

There is no theme for the mufti day. 
 

 Wednesday 24th November: Key Stage 2 Topic Outcome day: Children coming to school dressed in 

Viking costumes. 
 

 Tuesday 30th November: Key Stage 1 Topic Outcome day for Year 1 and 2. Details to follow next 

week. 
 

 Tuesday 30th November, Wednesday 1st and Thursday 2nd December: Parents’ Evenings – details to 

follow next week. 
 

 Tuesday 7th December: Theatre company to visit school to perform production. Details to follow. 
 

 Tuesday 14th December at 6pm: Whole school Christmas Carol Celebration. Covid permitting, we are 

hoping to hold a whole-school live Christmas celebration for parents to attend at school. We will 

write soon with further details. 
 

 Wednesday 15th December: Christmas lunch – children to come to school in Christmas jumpers (if 

they have one) or party clothes. There is no expectation that parents go out and buy a Christmas 

jumper, anything Christmassy will be fine!   

We thank you all for your continuing support. 

Best wishes 

 
Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 


